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Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Industrials North America 

www.henkel-northamerica.com 

 

 

July 18, 2022 
 
 
RE:  Discontinuation Select LOCTITE® STYCAST Urethane Products 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are writing to inform you that, as of December 1, 2022, Henkel will discontinue supply of the product(s) 
listed below. While we understand the importance of these materials to your operation and regret any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 

IDH Description 
500320 LOCTITE® STYCAST PC 18-STD 
500325 LOCTITE® STYCAST PC 18M 
500326 LOCTITE® STYCAST PC 18M 
500327 LOCTITE® STYCAST PC 18M 

 
 
The reason for the discontinuation of these products is due to: 
 

• Significant disruption in our raw material supply chain for these products, including a declaration 
of force majeure by a supplier of a key raw material used in the manufacturing of the products 

• Continued low sales volumes 
 

All last time purchase orders for the above products must be submitted to Henkel Corporation by October 
31, 2022. 
 
Please contact your local account manager for additional support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Industrials North America 
Henkel Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 

Derek Wyatt 
Global Product Line Manager 
Industrials 
Henkel Corporation 

DOC#CL32 


